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July 22, 2015 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Suzanne S. Brownless, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 

RE: Docket No. 1500 l-EI -Fuel and Purchased Power Cost Recovery Clause with 
Generating Performance Incentive Factor 

Per the attached letter, Duke Energy Florida, Inc. (Duke) has indicated that the period of 
confidential treatment for Document No. 02997-13, its April 2013 Form 423 Report, will expire 
in August of 2015. Duke has determined that this information is no longer confidential and 
would like the material to be returned to the company if the Staff no longer needs it. Duke 
advises that this material can be declassified if the Staff wishes to retain it. 

At this time the Staff does not wish to retain this material. That being the case, please 
return this material to Duke at your earliest convenience. 
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July 20, 2015 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Ms. Suzanne Brownless, Senior Attorney 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Matthew R. Bernier 
Senior Counsel 
Duke Energy Florida, Inc. 

Re: Fuel and Purchased Power Cost Recovery Clause with Generating Performance 
Incentive Factor; Docket No. 150001-EI: Confidential documents submitted in 
Docket 13 0001 

Dear Ms. Brownless: 

On May 31, 2013, Duke Energy Florida, Inc., ("DEF") filed its Request for 
Confidential Classification of certain materials produced in the above-referenced docket 
(DN# 02996-13, confidential DN#02997-13). 

By Order No. PSC-13-0363, dated August 7, 2013, the Commission granted DEF's 
request. 

The period of confidential treatment granted by the Commission will soon expire. 
DEF has determined that the information that was the subject of DEF's Request is no longer 
confidential. DEF hereby requests Staff to return the confidential documents to DEF if Staff 
determines the documents are no longer needed. 

If Staff currently intends to retain the referenced documents, DEF advises the 
documents can now be declassified. 

If you will, kindly advise me of your intentions. I can be reached at 
Matthew.Bemicr@duke-cnergy.com or 850.521.1428. Thank you for your assistance in this 
matter. 

Sincerely, 

s/Matthew R. Bernier 
Matthew R. Bernier 




